
From: Catherine Trahan
To: Drumm, Kristin
Cc: Catherine Trahan
Subject: Greenpoint
Date: Sunday, July 10, 2016 5:34:39 PM

Dear Ms. Drumm,

As a Green Point resident, I want to express my support of GPAC and the approval of the
proposed Green Point Community Plan. Unfortunately, I won't be able to attend the public
hearing on July 26, 2016. Please note my support and feel free to contact me with any
questions.

Best,
Catherine Trahan
Green Point Resident

-- 
Catherine Trahan
415-729-1045
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